










September 13, 2016

President and Members of Council
City of Pittsburgh
510 City-County Building
414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA.  15219

Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request your confirmation of my appointment of the following nominee to the Water Exoneration Hearing Board:

Brian Mendelssohn
188 43rd Street
Apt. #2
Pittsburgh, PA.  15201

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pending confirmation, this appointment shall be effective October 1, 2016 and shall expire October 1, 2018.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

						Sincerely,



						William Peduto
						Mayor
